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MEDIA RELEASE

Parent Workshops to Address Children’s Safety Fears 
17 July  2008 
The recent furore over Dennis Ferguson’s release into the Queensland community has prompted a strong response from parents fearing for the safety of their children.  While there is little doubt convicted sex offender Ferguson poses a threat to the children he may encounter, parents need to be aware of safety threats and potential offenders far closer to home.
All children are at risk of sexual abuse regardless of their age, gender, social class, race, religion or ethnicity.  It is estimated as many as one in three boys and girls will experience some form of sexual abuse before they leave school.  Most children are abused by people they know and trust and about one third of abuse is perpetrated by other children or young people.

Children’s Safety Australia Inc. is providing a number of free parent workshops around Brisbane to equip parents, teachers and other concerned adults with vital information to protect their children and to empower them with practical strategies and skills to effectively deal with threats to their safety when trusted adults are not around.  
Children’s Safety Australia Inc. Director and Founder Kim Jackson said, ‘We teach our children how to be safe in the water, in the sun and when riding their bikes, yet we often fail to teach them how to be safe with people, which is sadly their greatest safety threat.’

The one hour free workshops will assist concerned adults to:  

· Identify ‘people safety’ risks faced by children and young people; 

· recognise, and appropriately respond to, indicators and disclosures of inappropriate behaviour; 

· gain an awareness of dangerous safety messages and practices to avoid; 

· relay and reinforce key safety concepts and strategies to children and young people and encourage the development of skills to maximise their safety;   

· create a supportive environment to promote children and young people’s safety and wellbeing and to build positive relationships with them; and 

· role model key safety concepts and strategies. 

The first of the workshops will be held at Graceville State School Hall, cnr Oxley Rd and Acacia Ave, Graceville from 7 – 8 pm on Wednesday, 30 July 2008.  All parents, teachers and concerned community members are encouraged to attend. Tea and coffee will be provided.  (Note: There is no need to register for attendance, however for further information interested parties are invited to contact Children’s Safety Australia Inc. on tel: 3379 4475 or email: admin@childsafety.org.au).
About Children’s Safety Australia Inc.:

Children’s Safety Australia Inc. is a registered charity with a mission to maximise the safety and enhance the wellbeing of children and young people and encourage them to reach their full potential.  The charity was formed in April 2008 as the non-profit sister organisation to Personal Safety Australia.  Both organisations are based in Brisbane and are directed by Kim Jackson. Children’s Safety Australia Inc. is supported by an Advisory Committee including the internationally renowned child protection expert, Professor Freda Briggs and Bev Patterson the chair of the 2007 Qld Child Protection Week Committee.
For further information: 

Contact Kim Jackson via tel: 3379 4475, mob: 0423 532 868 or email: admin@childsafety.org.au
